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Our DHS Monthly Lunch for May 30, 2013 was held at Crystal River Seafood. 

 

Here’s a group photo of the attendees. 
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Here are a few photos of the food selections.  There were no scraps left on any of 

the plates.  Everyone enjoyed their meal. 

     

   

As you can tell from the group photo above, we had an exceptional turnout of 

classmates today – 23!   

Danny Barfield drove to Dothan today from his home in Fairhope, 

Alabama, just to have lunch with us.  We all enjoyed seeing Danny 

today.  He said he had been concerned about the number 

classmates we’ve lost in the last few years and didn’t want to miss 

coming to a lunch and reconnecting with some of his classmates 

before they were all gone!   Danny, thank you so much for making 

the effort to drive here today and have lunch with us.  It meant a 

lot to us seeing you today!  Danny has missed all of our class 

reunions and seemed to really enjoy re-connecting today. 

Kathy Davis Granger and Martha Jo Ethridge Whitley 

got up at 5:00 a.m. this morning, met in Pelham, and 

then rode down together just to attend the lunch.  It was 

wonderful to see both of you today. Please know how 

much we appreciate the effort that it took for you to 

join us today.  Thank you both for joining us today.    It 

meant a lot to the lunch group! 
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Here are the photos taken from today’s lunch. 

     

 

       

 

         

 

     



4 

 

     
    Greg Searcy “clowning” around! 
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I am sure while looking at the photos you noticed Jimmy 

Williams wearing a sling.  Just so you know, he had shoulder 

surgery recently and is getting along well.   

 

 

As you can tell from the photos, we had a nice lunch and a good time visiting with 

one another.  Once again, I will remind everyone. If you have never been to one of 
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the lunches, you should try and come sometime. We always have a good time, good 

food, warm, loving fellowship with each other and last but not least, lots of laughs! 

Try it sometime, you may just like it. This document will be posted to our website 

http://www.dothanhigh1970.com in the Photo Albums section. Please visit the 

website from time to time and check out the message board for information about 

what is going on with fellow classmates. Please remember to keep your classmate 

profile up to date with your current address, phone and email information. If you 

are not getting the lunch notifications or the photos delivered to your email and 

would like to receive them, please contact me at ddb@lgbconsulting.com.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.dothanhigh1970.com/
mailto:ddb@lgbconsulting.com

